
8 February 2023

Dear Kinder Parents and Guardians,

Greetings in St. La  Salle!

Moving up from Kindergarten to Grade School is an exciting milestone for preschoolers. To preserve
the memory of this event in our children’s lives, De La Salle Santiago Zobel School has contracted
the services of a professional photo studio.

The individual portraits of the children will be taken at the Kinder Learning Resource Center on the
following dates:

Alabang - February 10, 2023 (Friday)
Cluster A: 8:00 to 10:00am
Cluster B: 1:00 to 3:00pm

Vermosa - February 17, 2023 (Friday)
Cluster A: 8:00 to 10:00am
Cluster B: 1:00 to 3:00pm

Make-Up Schedule:
Alabang - March 3, 2023 (Friday)

Vermosa - March 6, 2023 (Monday)

Attire:

Boys
● white long sleeves
● bow tie

(any color except white and black)
● black slacks and dress shoes

Girls
● Dress

(mustard/pastel yellow/gold/silver)

Ms. Janica Wood, the Kinder Team Leader, has already sent an illustrated information last week
related to this matter.

Each pupil will receive two  (2) Individual Shots:

● 1 (5R) formal half-body
● 1 (4R) formal whole body



The photos will be distributed after the Moving Up Ceremony on April 14, 2023. There is a charge of
Php 450.00 for these photos as they were not included in the school fees for this academic year.
Kindly remit payment by March 31, 2023 through the school’s different online payment facilities.

Please send the proof of payment to: studentaccounts@dlszobel.edu.ph and
cc: janica.wood@dlszobel.edu.ph and bondocwr@dlszobel.edu.ph.

A video recording of the event will be done by the school and will be posted in Zoob Media Youtube
Page a few days after the event.

Thank you very much!

In St. La Salle,

(SGD) Maria Elena Olivia C. Camatog
Grade School Principal

https://drive.google.com/open?id=15WL5TTq-E-QV-dOWMS3hlvuM_ot4IqOt
mailto:studentaccounts@dlszobel.edu.phdlszoblel.edu.ph
mailto:janica.wood@dlszobel.edu.ph
mailto:bondocwr@dlszobel.edu.ph

